
Montgomery Recreation Board Minutes 

February 1, 2016 

 

 

 

 

Present: Nelson Mayhew, Corbin Erwin, Lisa Perry 

 Brendan O'Shea, Eamon O’Shea 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 

 

Reviewed last month’s minutes.  They were approved and accepted. 

 

 

Ice: There have been families/kids using the ice over the last couple of weeks.  Temperatures have been cold 

enough to keep ice and the liner and wooden perimeter seem to be helping. 

 

 

Town Meeting: The budget committee approved the budget as proposed. 

 

 

Fields and Buildings:  Some lights are out around the skating rink. 

 

 

Summer Sessions: Plans are underway for this summer’s music series.  There was discussion about the sound 

system and the consensus is that providing a sound system for all shows is a good idea.  Johnny Betts would do 

the shows (except 4th of July) and is requesting more money per show than last year (considering $350 per 

show).  Eamon would like to avoid repeat shows from last year and is already looking into possibilities.  

Looking at 7 shows, same as last season, starting the third week of June (6/23). Eamon is questioning the 

vendor fee policy.  We are thinking of a suggested donation per show to attract more and different vendors 

(other goods, not just food vendors). Brendan and Eamon will get the donation letter ready and start distributing 

it to secure donors. 

 

 

New or old business:  None 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm 

 

The Recreation Board meets the first Monday of each month at 5:30 at the Rec Center. 

Submitted by Lisa Perry 

 

 

 

 


